
Title IX Reporting Exception for Research 

State and Federal law and university policies require that Wichita State University (WSU) employees, 
including researchers, report to the WSU 


The following is the process for requesting WSU IRB approval of a Title IX reporting exception for 
research: 

1. In order for the WSU IRB to consider a request for approval of a Title IX reporting exception, a 
WSU researcher must provide as part of the application materials a completed Application for a 
Title IX Reporting Exception for Research form and which is signed by the applicant. 

2. The researcher needs to include in the narrative that all study participants will be given the WSU 
Title IX Resources and Reporting Options as well as the Information ad Resources found on their 
website at https://www.wichita.edu/administration/oiec/ , as part of the debriefing process.  

3. The researcher needs to submit in the application materials a proposed consent form using the 
following template, which includes language specific to the Title IX reporting exception. 

4. The WSU IRB will review all applications that include a request for approval of a Title IX 
reporting exception at the Full Board level (i.e., at a convened meeting of the IRB).  

5. 

https://www.wichita.edu/administration/oiec/

